SELECTBOARD SITTING AS LOCAL BOARD OF HEALTH PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

April 4, 2012

This hearing was called to order at 8:35pm at the Dummerston Town Offices in Dummerston, Vermont.

Members Present: Tom Bodett, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Bill Holiday, Lewis White

Also Present: Laurie Frechette

Town Health Officer Zeke Goodband reviewed a timeline of actions pertaining to the issuance of a Public Health Order on March 16, 2012 to Arthur Phaneuf at 140 Camp Arden Road. He asked the Board to affirm the Health Order as modified on April 3, 2012 (see attached).

Bill moved the above request; Tom seconded the motion; it passed 5-0.

With no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45pm.

Approved	
Lewis White, Chair	
Bill Holiday, Clerk	

Submitted by: Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant